

November 20, 2008

Dear Faculty/Staff Member:

During this hectic time of the school year, it is my pleasure to send you this "thank you" from the class of 2007.

The 2007 *Grad Survey* has just been completed and distributed to the President's Council and department chairs. The survey contains information such as graduates' satisfaction with their advisement and major department faculty, as well as their current employment status and salaries. Within the survey, graduates are also always asked to list "up to three individuals who greatly influenced you while you were at Cortland."

I am pleased to inform you that you were mentioned among the responses from our 2007 graduates. Enclosed is a congratulatory postcard from each student who identified you on the *Grad Survey*. Your significant contributions to our students do not go unrecognized.

Again, on behalf of those graduates who have listed you as greatly impacting their education, thank you for your dedication and professionalism.

If you have any questions or comments about the *Grad Survey* or would like an electronic copy of the survey, please do not hesitate to contact me at ext. 2248 or via e-mail at *michele.baran@cortland.edu*.

Sincerely,

Michele Baran

Career Counselor / Graduate Survey Coordinator

Enclosure /mb